ADDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL                                                                      
CORRESPONDENCE LIST – March 2017
For information only
1. Environment Group’s Newsletter distributed to councillors direct.

2. Invitation to join a new pressure group for those affected by flooding events from the Wharfe and Lower Ouse (email dated 20/2/17 from Brian Percival, Climate Consultant)
3. Email from resident drawing our attention to Bradford’s plans to build a waste incinerator in Keighley
4. Notice of grant availability for groups organising Tour de Yorkshire activities (email dated 1/3/17)
